


February 23, 2021 
  
House Commerce, Labor, and Economic Development Committee 
Chairman Sean Tarwater 
Room 346-S 
Kansas State Capitol 
  
Chairman Tarwater and Committee Members, 
  
 We would like to join the written testimony of Vice-Mayor Brandon Jonson.  Vice-Mayor 
Johnson speaks of the impact that HB 2354 would have on local governments.  For that we would 
like to join his testimony in opposing HB 2354. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Brandon Whipple 
Dr. Brandon Whipple 
Mayor of the City of Wichita    
 
/s/ Mike Taylor 
On behalf of the  
Unified Government of Wyandotte County/Kansas City, KS  

 
    
  
 


